
Annual Harvest Week 
Sunday, October 1, 2023 to Saturday, October 7, 2023

Join the Municipality of Skagway in celebrating the 

2023 Harvest Week. 

During Harvest Week, citizens are encouraged to 

harvest fruits and vegetables on their property, and  

offer assistance to citizens who are unable to  

harvest from their own trees and gardens.  
(always seek permission before harvesting on other people’s property) 

The Municipality of Skagway encourages citizens to learn  

about Skagway’s local harvest. Harvesting produce from  

your trees and gardens limits the amount of food 

wasted, and also minimizes produce available to local 

wildlife. 

Harvest and Share 
Your Bounty with the Community! 
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